
From: Redacted 

Sent: 5/17/2010 2:35:53 PM 
To: 'tcx@cpuc.ca.gov' (tcx@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E Diablo Canyon Power Plant Tour 

Hi Theresa, 

Since the Diablo tour is coming up next week I wanted to provide you with a visitor information sheet, 
which is attached and should be shared with everyone that will be attending the tour. Please read the 
document carefully and pay particular attention to the requirements for clothing and footwear (tennis 
shoes, baiiet style shoes, or other shoes that do not cover the top of the foot will not be allowed). The 
tour goes through a major active industrial facility and visitors are required to dress accordingly. 

We look forward to seeing you at 9am on Thursday, May 27. 

Sincerely, 
Daren 

Redacted 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Regulatory Relations 
Redacted 
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